
 

Town of Wilton 

Transfer Station/Recycling Attendant 

The Town of Wilton is seeking applicants for a part-time position as Transfer 
Station/Recycling Attendant. The position averages 25 hours per week; applicant must be 
available to work Tuesday, Wednesday, Saturday and Sundays. Positive interaction with 
the public is required. The work is physical, requiring lifting and is subject to exposure to 
all variations of weather.  
 
Applications and job description may be obtained at the Town Office located at 158 Weld 
Road, Wilton, Maine or on line at www.wiltonmaine.org. The Town of Wilton is an 
Equal Opportunity Employer. Please submit applications or resumes by Friday, July 17, 
2020 at 5 pm to the Town of Wilton, 158 Weld Road, Wilton, ME 04294 or via email to:   
manager@wiltonmaine.org.  For further information, contact the Public Works 
Department, 645-4883 or Town Office, 645-4961.  
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